
 

 

11 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It will be wonderful to mark the end of this stage of education with our Year 11 cohort this Wednesday 
afternoon.  Students and staff always enjoy the occasion, having a late lunch together followed by our 
celebration assembly. 
 
I write with some information and reminders about the final stages of Year 11. 
 

• GCSE exam papers after Wednesday 12 June are geography, physics, music, product design, 

further maths and food technology. 

• Students should only be in school for these exams and must be mindful of other students’ 

lessons and learning when around the College campus. 

• Most Year 11 students have a full day in school this Friday to do their geography and physics 

exams.  Some sport and other activities will be arranged for students to have some fun and 

relax between these 2 exam papers. 

• Exam candidates must wear correct school uniform tomorrow and to the remaining exams 

thereafter. 

• Please return Chromebooks and any revision guides or similar that students have borrowed.  

We are also always grateful to receive donations of items of MRC uniform in good condition. 

• “Blaster” sessions to help students refine exam technique and focus just before an exam are 
being held as follows next week at 8.30am: music Monday 17, product design Tuesday 18, 
further maths Wednesday 19 and food technology Thursday 20 June.  Exam candidates will 
benefit from attending their respective sessions. 

 
After the exams are done, we wish the students a wonderful summer, taking a well-deserved break.  
Of course, we will see many of them on Sixth Form induction days, 24-25 June, followed by Prom night 
on 4 July.  Thank you for all the support you have given your child at home and to us in school over the 
course of a demanding academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs F Lunskey 

Assistant Principal Raising Standards 


